
Southwest LRT

Station
Area 
Planning
Get Involved and Help Shape the Future of 
Transit and Development in your community!

As you may know, light rail transit (LRT) is coming to your community in 2018.

To take advantage of the benefits of light rail, station area planning is now underway in each city along the planned 
LRT line.  Good stations will create a unique sense of place and integrate with the surrounding community.

The Open House will begin with a brief overview of the Southwest LRT project and the Station Area Planning 
process.  Attendees will also have the chance to review initial station area concepts and provide feedback on:

»» Connections via sidewalks, trails, buses and roadway

»» Community facilities/amenities to be served

»» Jobs and education facilities to be served

»» How the stations can blend with the community

Public comments received will be used to guide continuing planning efforts for the station areas.

Hopkins Center for the Arts
1111 Mainstreet, Hopkins

Hokpins/Minnetonka - open house
TueSday - April 23, 2013
(5:00p.m. - 7:00p.m.)



Open House
Location

h t t p : / / w w w. s o u t hwe s t t r a n s i t w ay. o r g / h o m e

for more information

http://metrotransit.org/tripplanner/

ARE you Planning
on taking transit 
to the open house?

Take one of these routes:
Bus 12/615/664/665


